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12 September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Firsty, welcome to Meadow High School. We hope your children have enjoyed their first week with us.  To welcome families and explain a little more about Pathway 1, we have arranged a Pathway 1 New Families Coffee Morning, on Wednesday 20th September 9.15am-10.00am.  Following this, there will be a tour of the school for those interested at approximately 10am. 

Coffee mornings are a nice way to meet other parents, staff and generally find out more information about what your child will be getting up to at school.

We hope to see as many of you as possible on Wednesday 20th September at 9.15am.

Yours sincerely,
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Faye Bonnar  


Assistant Headteacher Pathway 1 





Meadow High School


                               	Royal Lane, Hillingdon, Middlesex UB8 3QU 





Telephone: (01895) 443310   


Email: meadow@meadowhighschool.org


Website:  www.meadowhighschool.org


                                     


      Headteacher:  Mrs Jenny Rigby


Deputy Headteacher:  Ms Claire Caddell
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